École Lac des Bois PAC

October 2018





OCTOBER PAC MEETING

Our next meeting for the 2018/19 school year will be October 10th at 6:30pm. If you have ever wondered what our PAC does, or have been thinking about getting involved, please come out. All parents are welcome! Thank you to everyone who attended our first meeting!

Welcome to PAC!!

Jodi Nelson is the new Vice President, and Brooke Farr is the new PAC Treasurer. ©

Also, thank you to Amanda Lipinski (volunteer coordinator), Michelle Besboyasny (hot lunch coordinator) and Deanna McLeod (DPAC representative). These are non executive positions.

HOT LUNCH

This years first hot lunch will be from Subway on October 24th. More info will be emailed home soon and sign up/payment will be on our hot lunch website – ldbpac.hotlunches.net



NEW TREES!

Big shout out to Benny's Truck & Crane for the last minute help moving our new trees! And thank you to Deanna McLeod for storing these trees for us over the summer



Looking for information??



For the Calendar of Events as well as other PAC information, please check out the website at www.ldb.sd57.bc.ca









Fundraisers!

OPERATION EDUCATION: Boston Pizza

Anytime you and your family dine at Boston Pizza, ask your server to stamp your receipt. Bring the stamped receipt to the school and put it in the pizza box under the PAC bulletin board. Boston Pizza's Operation Education will donate money to our school for every receipt we turn in!

SAVE ON FOOD FUNDRAISER!

Do you shop at Save On Foods? Now you can help support the school while you shop! All you have to do is head to the customer service desk and buy a gift card before you shop. Tell them it's for Ecole Lac des Bois and they will record it in their book. We will earn 4% back on all Save On Foods gift card purchases!!

COLIBRI

Orders are expected to arrive soon, watch for updates if you ordered!

CREATED BY KIDS

More info going home soon!

PURDY'S CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISER

More info going home soon!

Fruit and Veggie Program

Every 2 weeks we are delivered a truck load of delicious produce for all of the students and staff to share! So far we have had deliveries of peaches and pears. Thank you to the volunteers who have helped out with this program!

COME JOIN US!

Want to get involved? Have PAC questions or ideas? Want to know what's happening?

If you would like to become involved as a parent volunteer with the PAC events / activities, please email the PAC at: ldbpac@gmail.com

Check us out on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ LDBPAC/

Upcoming dates:

October PAC Meeting: October 10th 6:30pm

Subway Hot lunch: October 24th

November PAC Meeting: November 14th 6:30pm